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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Senegal at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts Senegal has invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, including the adoption of the national action plan for the implementation of recommendations. We welcome Senegal’s measures to develop its normative and institutional framework in the area of protection and promotion of human rights. We commend Senegal’s measures to promote women’s rights and the empowerment of women, as well as the measures to protect children’s rights 
We encourage Senegal to continue its efforts to improve economic, social and cultural rights. We recommend Senegal to continue its efforts to improve the inclusive education, to reduce poverty in rural areas, and to implement the Sustainable Development Goals.
Serbia wishes Senegal a successful and fruitful review process. 
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